
KENT CENTER SCHOOL 
    NOVEMBER 2015 

 
KCS Scholar Awards and Reception 
 
The Kent Board of Education will hold its regular monthly meeting on Thursday, November 5, 
2015 at Kent Center School, immediately following the KCS Scholar Awards and Reception at 
6:00 pm. 
  
Call to Order – Patricia Chamberlain 
 
Election of Officers:  Chairman 
           Vice Chairman 
                                    Secretary 
 

1. Approval of Agenda 
 
2. Approval of the minutes of the October 1, 2015 meeting 

 
3. Communications: 

 a)  High School Student Report 
  b)  Comments from Board members / Public 
  c)  Written 
 
4.  High School Report – Jonathan Moore 
 
5.  Principal’s Report  
 
6.  Committee Reports: 
 a)  Building Committee – Paul Cortese 
 b)  Budget – CiCi Nielsen 
       c)  Health and Wellness – Alan Priaulx 
 d)  All Boards Chair – Jonathan Moore 
 
7.  Superintendent of Schools’ Report: 
 a)  Written 
 b)  Announcements 
 
8.  Old Business: 
 a)  School Lunch Technology 
 b)  Parenting Leave – Marci Saunders 
  
9. New Business: 
 a)  Meeting Dates for 2016 
 
10. Comments 
  

  
 
 

  
  

 
 
 
 

It is the policy of Regional School District One that no person shall be excluded from participation in, denied the benefits 
of, or otherwise discriminated against under any program, including employment, because of race, color, religious creed, 
sex, age, national origin, disability, or any other basis prohibited by Connecticut State and/or Federal nondiscrimination 
laws.  Inquiries regarding district nondiscrimination policies should be directed to the Director of Pupil Services, 236 
Warren Turnpike Road, Falls Village, CT 06031, 860-824-5369, ext. 4 


